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The choirmaster (Jackson Towers) explains

Over the past year or so the Friends have hosted several of their popular brunches and an afternoon 
tea where we were entertained by the St Peter’s singers but the really big event once again was for 
the Wellesbourne Street Fair. The Friends and some of their friends spent a rewarding if exhausting
afternoon doing cream teas on the day. So busy were we that we didn’t even have time to take a 
picture. Over the day we served over 160 cream teas and made in excess of  £500 which has enabled 
us to give £100 to the Street Fair organisers towards play equipment for the Village.
Our special thanks go to all 
those who helped on the day, 
those lovely people who made 
cakes and scones for the event 
particularly West’s the Bakers 
who supplied us with scones 
with their usual generosity. The 
Friends also provided a floral 
display in a window in the 
Church too as part of the Street 
Fair celebrations
Apart from this small donation 
the Friends have given £3,500 
towards the new heating 
system which has been up and 
running since last winter and 
has much improved the 
comfort of worshippers. The 
smart new radiators look very 
handsome too especially all the 
way down the North aisle.

The new heaters in the North aisle

Another small donation was for 
the purchase of an old 
photograph of one of our past 
vicars. There is something 
about this overleaf together 
with details of future events 

planned. The Friends are also 
proposing to help financially 
towards work needed on the 
bells.
During 2014 we held an 
afternoon tea to say “thank 
you” to the Friends for all their 
help and support over the past 
twelve months. Delicious 
sandwiches made by the 
Committee, scones with 
cream AND jam and much 
cake were greatly enjoyed 
by all, especially by the 
junior members of the 
choir who entertained the 
gathering.
If you know of anyone 
who would like to become 
a Friend of St Peter’s (it 
only costs a minimum 
donation of £10 a year) 
just give Sheila a ring on 
840757 

Sadly we have to report that 
Stephen & Sue Nightingale, 
two of our most loyal Friends,
have left the village so we may 
not see them at our functions in
future. They will be very much 
missed and our very best 
wishes go with them.




